

TERM 4: THURSDAY 2 NOVEMBER 2017



Year Two visit the high School Science Lab



YEAR 2 VISIT THE SCIENCE LAB

On 25 October, Year 2 had an incursion to the Senior School science lab.

Last term, we were learning about light and sound. At the lab, the students saw some very exciting experiments which reinforced their learning.

Mr Strong and Mrs Hughes showed us the oscilloscope which demonstrated pitch and showed us

sound waves. We also saw some amazing experiments with light using an induction coil – this lighting generator sent electrical currents through the gas tubes and they lit up.

Mr Strong talked to us about how he loves teaching science and he especially enjoys seeing young children get excited about learning. He said that we can see so much of God's creation in the experiments we do.

The children were enthralled by the things they saw and would like to extend a huge thank you to both Mr Strong and Mrs Hughes for teaching us and making us feel so welcome in the lab.